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25.01.2017 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL FEE DISCOUNTS – TM1, 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please find following information regarding the Catholic School Fee Discounts that apply for 

the 2017 school year (see attached). 

 

In preparation for Term One fees to issue, we now ask parents who may be eligible for either: 

 

 Pensioner and Health Card Fee discount – please note that any discount will be in 

relation to Tuition fees only.  Discounts do not apply to school levies. 

 

OR 

 

 Special Consideration – families without a HCC who are experiencing genuine 

financial hardship in paying fees and require a concession 

 

to call into the office in person to collect the relevant documentation.  

 

Families applying for the HCC Discount must present with their current valid Health Care or 

Pensioner Card which must be sighted and copied for our records and return the completed 

form to the office by no later than Friday, 3rd February. 

 

Families who are seeking Special Consideration concessions need to have called into the 

office to arrange an interview with me as soon as possible.   

 

On completion of your interview, you will be required to complete the relevant 

documentation and return the completed forms to the office before the concession can be 

applied.   

 

If no arrangements have been made prior to Term One fees being issued, it will be assumed 

that you do not require a concession and are able to make full payment for school fees. 

 

Please note that this arrangement is only valid for 2017 and families will need to re-apply next 

year should it be necessary.   

 

If you have any further queries, please feel free to call into the office. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

………………….. 

Liam KENNY 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 


